
The Honorable William P. Barr 
Attorney General of the United States 
Department of Justice 
Washington, D.C. 

Dear Mr. Attorney General: 

I hereby resign my position as Special Counsel. It has been an honor to serve in that role. 

Sincerely yours, 

U.S. Department of Justice 

The Special Counsel's Office 

Washington, D.C. 20530 

May 29, 2019 


	This responds to your Freedom of Information Act request dated and received in this Office on May 31, 2019, requesting a copy of the resignation letter sent by Special Counsel Robert Mueller as well as any accompanying response from Attorney General W...

